
 

QUEEN’S COUNSEL 2024 
(including afternoon and evening events for all Red Hatters) 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Saturday October 12th, 2024 

 

More information to follow soon, or contact Queen Robyn of the Sparkly Shoe from Ladies with HATitude at 

ladieswithhatitude@mail.com   (not gmail!), to be place on the mailing list. 
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